
Submitter: Joseph Stenger 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2978 

Chair Golden, Vice-Chair Nash, Members of the Committee: 

 

My name is Joseph Stenger. I am Co-Chair of the Transportation Committee of 

MCAT, Mobilizing Climate Action Together. I am in strong support of HB 2978A.  

 

Vehicle crashes are dangerous and can be deadly, both for humans and for wildlife. 

Crashes are costly and disruptive for drivers. We need highway improvements that 

reduce these collisions.  

 

At this time when so much loss of species is having a dire effect on the biologic 

systems on which human life depends, protecting wildlife is valuable.  

 

Please vote to move this bill out of your committee and support its passage in a floor 

vote. 

 

Thank you for your hard work for all Oregonians. 

 


